Angle News

he Edward H. Angle Society of Orthodontists grew out of a distinguished Angle School alumni organization begun in 1922. The members were dedicated to Dr. Angle's goals of excellence and progress in the art and science of orthodontics. In 1930, The Angle Orthodontist was inaugurated by the society as a means of furthering these aims.

Today, the Angle Society adheres to its founding traditions. Membership, drawn from the entire

community of orthodontists, consists of men and women identified as able and willing contributors to the advancement of orthodontics

30th Biennial Meeting

The 30th Biennial Meeting of the Edward H. Angle Society of

Orthodontists was held at the Grove Park Inn, Asheville, North Carolina, October 23-27, 1993. The meeting was presided over by President Theodore Adler, White Plains, New York, and hosted by the Eastern Component of the Angle Society. Lysle Johnston, Jr., of Ann Arbor, Michigan, delivered the Angle Memorial Lecture. Everett Shapiro of Brookline, Massachusetts and Coenraad Moorrees of Lexington, Massachusetts were honored for their outstanding contributions to orthodontics and the Angle Society.

Drs. Sheldon and Leena Peck received the Edward H. Angle Research Award for their article "The Gingival Smile Line" (Angle Orthod 1992; 62:91-100.)

Seventeen major papers were delivered by society members: Drs. Richard McLaughlin, Parker Fuhriman, Eric Loberg, Robert Orr, Donald Woodside, William Proffit, Coenraad Moorrees,

Gregory King, Peter Worth, Richard Gere, Robert Vanarsdall, Jon Artun, Phillip Campbell, David Sarver, Jack Dale, Steven Dugoni and Richard Faber. Discussers were assigned to each paper by Program Chairman Dave Musich, Schaumberg, Illinois, and vigorous general discussions ensued, in a fashion that typifies the Angle spirit of free and open exchange of ideas.

General Chairman S. Charles Conarck, Registration Chairman Edward Miller and Local Arrange-





ment Chairman Arthur Babineau effectively enabled the 127 Angle members in attendance to fully enjoy the charm of the Grove Park Inn and the beauty of the surrounding area.

New officers

New officers were elected for the next biennium. They are: President Robert Orr, Grand Junction, Colorado; and Vice President Robert Rubin, Norfolk, Virginia. Secretary Blaine Clements, Salt Lake City, Utah; and Treasurer Eldon Bills, Flagstaff, Arizona were reelected to their posts. John Kloehn, Appleton, Wisconsin, will continue as Treasurer of the Angle Foundation (which publishes the Angle Orthodontist).

For more information about the Edward H. Angle Society, write to Blaine Clements, 6221 Tall Oaks Lane, Salt Lake City, Utah, 84121.

Above Left: Dr. David L. Turpin presented the Edward H. Angle Research Prize to Drs. Leena and Sheldon Peck for their article, "The Gingival Smile Line" (Angle Orthod 1992; 62:91-100).

Right: Dr. Coenraad Moorrees was honored for his outstanding contributions to orthodontics and The Angle Society. With him are his wife, Louise, and Dr. Jack Dale.